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Members, Board of Trustees: 
 

CHANGE IN NAME OF AN EDUCATIONAL UNIT 
 
Recommendation: that the Board of Trustees approve the change in the name of the Department 
of Military Science to the Department of Military Science and Leadership in the College of Arts 
and Sciences. 
 
Background:  The commanding general of Cadet Command directed an extensive re-evaluation 
of subject matter taught within the Department.  He directed a re-emphasis on leadership, 
counseling and mentoring skills, and a reduction of the traditional Common Task Training 
associated with basic soldier skills.  The commanding general also directed the Department to 
undertake an extensive marketing and recruiting effort emphasizing the leadership aspect of the 
program.  The name change best reflects the new direction set by the commanding general. 
 
The proposal has been approved by the Arts and Sciences Faculty Council; reviewed and 
recommended by the Senate Committee on Academic Organization and Structure and the Senate 
Council; and approved by the University Senate.  The Provost and the President of the 
University support this recommendation. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Action taken:  Approved  Disapproved  Other ______________________ 


